
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 17, 2024 

 

Ed Pincar 

Manhattan Borough Commissioner 

NYC Department of Transportation 

59 Maiden Lane, 37th Floor 

New York, NY 10038 

 

Re: Intercity Bus Stop Application 

Hampton Luxury Liner – 11th Avenue (33/34) 

 

Dear Commissioner Pincar, 

 

Manhattan Community Board 4 (MCB4) at its June 5th Full Board meeting, by a vote of 40 in 

favor, 0 opposed, 0 abstaining, and 0 present but not eligible, supports the application for 

Hampton Luxury Liner to reuse a previously existing bus stop on the West side of 11th Avenue 

between West 33rd and West 34th Streets.  

 

This stop had been supported by MCB4 when operated by Hampton Jitneys1. The company 

changed its ownership which necessitates a new application. The method of operations remains 

unchanged.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jessica Chait 

Chair 

Manhattan Community Board 4 

 
1 https://cbmanhattan.cityofnewyork.us/cb4/wp-content/uploads/sites/10/2020/02/35-TRANS-Letter-to-DOT-re-
Hampton-Jitney-Bus-Stop.pdf  

 
 

JESSICA CHAIT 

Chair 

 

JESSE R. BODINE 

District Manager 
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Christine Berthet     Jesse Greenwald 

Co-Chair      Co-Chair 

Transportation Planning Committee   Transportation Planning Committee 

 

Cc:  Andrew Lynch, Hampton Luxury Liner Representative 


